



August 14, 2017

Mr. Mark Levitt Limousines of South Florida 330 SW 11th Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315

Dear Mr. Levitt:

Our agreement with your company to provide Tri-Rail to Trolley shuttle service expires October 11, 2017.

The Hollywood CRA would like to renew the agreement for a two (2) year period under the terms, conditions and pricing as the current contract (copy attached).

If you are willing to honor your bid pricing and renew this agreement, please sign below. If you are not, please sign and explain the reason(s) in a separate letter.

Renewal is subject to the receipt of all required insurance certificate(s). If you have not already done so, please forward updated certificates directly to the Hollywood CRA.

Thanks for your help with this matter and please feel free to contact me at (954) 924-2980 or email to yscott-phillip@hollywoodfl.org if you have questions.

Your prompt response to this matter would be appreciated.

Sincerely,

vette Scott-Phillip Budget Manager

lagree:

I disagree:

Name:

Typed or Printed)

Date: